
 

 

 

Mar 17, 2020 

Skyworks Defense & Space (Isolink) 
880 Yosemite Way 
Milpitas, CA 95035 
USA 
  

Dear Valued Customer, 

The intent of this communication is to inform you about the impact of Novel Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) to our business. In accordance with the “shelter-in-place” order by San Francisco 
Bay Area authorities, our operations in Milpitas will be closed from March 17, 2020 through 
April 7, 2020, or until the order is extended, rescinded, superseded, or amended.  For 
additional information and updates, please visit the following website from local authorities: 
 
https://www.sccgov.org/sites/phd/DiseaseInformation/novel-coronavirus/Pages/home.aspx 
 
To provide continued support and service to our customers, most of our departments are 
working from home. We ask for your support and understanding as we continue to make 
every effort to meet our delivery commitments. At this time, due to three weeks of operation 
closure, Isolink estimates the equivalent impact to the delivery schedule. However, we are 
committed to minimizing delivery delays, and continuing “business as usual” once operation 
is allowed to re-open. 
 
If you have any questions or need further clarification, please reach out to your local sales 
contact or email us at Hirel.Sales@Skyworksinc.com. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Achim Soelter 
General Manager 
Skyworks Defence & Space (Isolink) 
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